

June 24, 2008

Dorothy Rice Director State Water Resources Control Board 1001 | Street Sacramento, CA 95814

Re: PacifiCorp Notice of Preparation

Dear Ms. Rice,

This letter supplement's Secretary Chrisman's letter of June 9, 2008 addressed to Tam Doduc, wherein he requested, for the reasons stated in the letter, that the State Water Resources Control Board "SWRCB" temporarily extend the date the SWRCB would issue its Notice of Preparation (the "NOP") with respect to the proposed removal of the PacificCorp dams on the Klamath River.

Given the status of the negotiations, we believe it is appropriate for the temporary extension to terminate on July 11, 2008, and for the SWRCB to issue the NOP anytime thereafter.

Very truly yours,

Ric Meller

Kirk E. Miller

Deputy Secretary and General Counsel

cc:

Michael Lauffer Andy Sawyer

1416 Ninth Street, Suite 1311, Sacramento, CA 95814 Ph. 916.653.5656 Fax 916.653.8102 http://resources.ca.gov